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Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: National Public Works Week 
	Text8: This year marks the 65th annual celebration of National Public Works Week to celebrate the important role public works professionals play in our community. The theme of this year’s celebration is People, Purpose, Presence. 

Public works professionals focus on infrastructure, facilities and services that are of vital importance to sustainable and resilient communities and to public health, high quality of life and well-being of the people of Brampton.

The infrastructure, facilities and services in our community could not be provided without the dedicated efforts of public works professionals, who are engineers, managers and employees at all levels of government who are responsible for providing critical and essential work on the front lines.

This work includes construction of roads; signal and streetlight management; catch basin and spring sweep cleanup; and year-round road maintenance to keep roads, sidewalks, bridges and paths safe for essential travel.

It is in the public interest for all residents, civic leaders and children in Brampton to gain knowledge of and maintain an ongoing interest and understanding of the importance of public works and public works programs in their respective communities.

The City of Brampton encourages residents to learn more about the important work public works professionals play in keeping Brampton safe, clean and moving.

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim May 18-24, 2025 as “National Public Works Week” in the City of Brampton.


